
 

 
 

R.M. of Piney 

Recycling and Waste Disposal Facility Operation Services 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 

The Rural Municipality of Piney is accepting proposals on our three waste disposal grounds. We are 
looking for someone to act as a Contractor to provide waste disposal supervisory and general cleanup 
services for all three of the waste disposal sites within the RM of Piney. 

The locations of the three waste disposal grounds are: 

Woodridge/St. Labre/Carrick: In E ½ of SE 1-4-10E 
Piney/Menisino: In E ½ of SE 6-2-11E 
Sprague/South Junction/Middlebro: In SE 19-1-14E 

 For more information, please visit our website at http://www.rmofpiney.mb.ca and click on the link 
“Recycling and Waste Disposal Facility Operation Request for Proposal” which is found under the 
‘Notices’ tab. 

 

Completed proposals must be submitted by 1:00 p.m. on April 12th, 2013 to: 

Rural Municipality of Piney 
Attention: Martin Van Osch, C.A.O. 

PO Box 48 
Vassar, Manitoba 

R0A 2J0 

 

http://www.rmofpiney.mb.ca/

